
1 December 2021 – Changes to
Community Title Laws
From 1 December 2021, you may need to review your by-laws in
line with new Community Title laws!

To Vote or Not to Vote – That
is the Question?
Does a strata committee have the power to make decisions on
behalf of an owners corporation? Should you save yourself a
vote next time?
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